
January 27, 2020

Subject: Request to grant dismissal for FCC ID: 2ASK6-FXB101

To Whom It May Concern,

Please grant a dismissal for FCC ID: 2ASK6-FXB101 because the device is not suitable for mass 
production and will never be manufactured for the following reasons:

1. The reset button on the device that is connected to the microcontroller produces unexpected 
results when the button is pressed. The remedy for this reset behavior would require a redesign 
of the printed circuit board.

2. The contact pads for connecting the programmer to the printed circuit board are not adequate 
for mass production requiring a redesign of the pad layout on the printed circuit board.

Hereby acknowledge and confirm that FCC ID: 2ASK6-FXB101 will not be going to market, and that 
no production of 2ASK6-FXB101 will ever take place and that FCC ID: 2ASK6-FXB101 has never 
been marketed or sold anywhere in the world including the United States.

Yours Sincerely,

Simon Namikas
Owner & Product Manager
Foxble, LLC

Simon Namikas
Foxble, LLC

523 Day Street
San Francisco, CA

94131-2210
415-205-6707
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